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Clockwise from top left: Celebrating Pentecost Sunday in red, parishioners gather to celebrate our Groundbreaking Ceremony for Welcoming the Neighborhood 
as Robert Heyde plays music. Sandwiches being made and packed for delivery to East Valley Men’s Center, Fun at the Great Saint Barnabas Food Drive one yaer 
anniversary.

I hope you will find time to pray and be with the words and 
images in this newsletter – perhaps again and again,
 
to pause,
 
to open yourself to the Spirit within,
 
to sink into the ocean of Jesus’ peace in your innermost being.
 
May you experience the kiss of Divine love on your soul.



Live by the Spirit, Walk by the Spirit, be Led by the Spirit...

...and then the 
Fruits 

		  of 
	 the 

Infused with the same Spirit that animated Jesus Christ, live by the Spirit, walk by the Spirit, be led by the Spirit…and then the fruits of the Spirit will emerge. 
And every moment you intend this, there is a chance that that spirit is awakened within you even more. Each of us have our own ways and methods and 
approaches and it’s wonderful. You are invited to sink in to this ocean of Presence. The ocean of peace within, be brought to peace, resting and abiding in the 
Presence of the Spirit and then be sent out to be the peacemakers who Jesus calls the children of God.

So Much to Celebrate
This unique time in the life or our parish has been filled with joy. Continuing our mission 
to make disciples, we are so grateful to do this work together. Inspired by the Holy 
Spirit, we look toward the future with hope.

Photos Clockwise from the top right: Sandwich making ministry for East Valley Men’s Center, 
Groundbreaking Ceremony of our Children’s Center, United in red for Pentecost, our one year anniversary 
Blood Drive in partnership with Vitalant, Groundbreaking Welcoming the Neighborhood, Confirmation with Bishop 
Reddall, JAM (Jesus and Me) youth activity returns to in-person gathering, Habitat for Humanity build day, 
Celebrating the one year anniversary of The Great Saint Barnabas Food Drive.

You can find more information about all of these events on our website.
saintbarnabas.org

Spirit 
Emerge.
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Y O U  A R E  I N F U S E D 
W I T H  T H E  S P I R I T  O F 
T H E  L I V I N G  G O D .
Pictured here: A special prayer given at our Groundbreaking Ceremony. 
Photo Credit: Wilson Tossberg
Top Right: Confirmation with Bishop Reddall. 
Bottom Right: Pentecost Sunday in red.


